Dear parents,

We are currently learning about e-mail in ICT and the children have been set up with e-mail accounts that they can use, only in school, to e-mail me and their class mates. We would now like the children to be able to send a message to you at home. Please could you provide the e-mail address that you would like your child to contact you on by completing the slip below and sending it into school. We have ICT on a Wednesday afternoon so once you receive an e-mail if you could reply before the following Wednesday your child will then be able to open and read their message in the next lesson. I'm sure your child will take great pleasure in writing to and receiving an e-mail from you and your support and help in this is much appreciated.

If you do not have an e-mail address please let me know and I will be happy to print off a copy of your child's e-mail and send it home for you to read.

Many Thanks
Mrs Younger
<u>Y3 e-mail project</u>
Name of child:
Parent's email address: